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Over the course of the term 
children will look at the Roman 

Empire. We will become historians 
to explore the impact of the 

Roman Empire on the world. We 
will then learn all about Europe as 

we further develop our 
understanding of the world in our 

Geography lessons.  

 

 

We will start the term focusing on multiplication and 
division to consolidate our understanding and become 

more fluent. This will be followed by a unit on 
Measurement (money) and then Statistics. We will 
then explore Measurement, focusing on Length and 
Perimeter before we learn more about Number and 
Fractions! Please encourage your child to regularly 

access their TT Rock Stars account. This will create a 
solid foundation of times table knowledge. 

 

Reminders 
PE Days are Tuesday and Friday 

for both classes. 
Full PE kit to be worn to school. 

 

Humanities 
This term’s focus is the Romans. During History lessons, we will 
look at what life during the time of the Roman Empire and the 
impact that it had. In Geography, we will then focus on Europe 

and learn more about the different countries.  

Creative Learning 
In Art, we will be comparing our family lives to 

those depicted by artists during Roman Times as well as  
spotlighting the Dutch artist Rembrandt 

We will also be learning about the Sculptor Susan Lordie. 

PSHE  
Our themes during PSHE lessons will focus on ‘Safe or Unsafe’ 
and ‘Helping each other to stay safe.’ We will explore many 
issues and scenarios and discuss multiple ways to keep safe,  

We will continue to focus on Reading, 
Writing, Phonics and SPAG each day. Reading lessons 
will focus on reading fluency, speed and accuracy as 
well as skills to further develop comprehension skills. 
We will continue to teach from the Power of Reading 
scheme, starting the term with ‘The King Who Banned 
the Dark.’ Children will be given many opportunities 
to plan, draft, edit and improve their writing for 
various purposes, such as persuasive writing, narrative 
writing and information texts.  

Journeys: We will explore a journey throughout the year 
before learning about the Christian family’s journey with 
Jesus through the Church’s year.  

Listening and Sharing: We will explore how being 
thoughtful for life, for people and for gifts is a vital part of 
our relationships with one another.  

Giving and Caring: We will learn about ways in which life, 
especially family life or life in school, is full of opportunities 
for self - giving.  

Firstly we will focus on ‘‘Light and Shadows.’          
Children will be investigating light sources and how 
shadows are created. We will then learn about ‘Magnets 
and Forces’ which will also be full of opportunities to 
become Scientists and investigate together!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 
Healthy child, Healthy mind! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting your 
child at home… 


